
Say Hello to Target Optical 
and Pearle Vision!
Throughout 2024, our client’s members across the country will 
be able to use their in-network benefits at even more locations.

We are dedicated to providing a breadth of choices through our industry-leading networks. As such, we 
are pleased to announce that we have expanded the Davis Vision network to now include Target Optical 
and Pearle Vision retail locations!

Altogether, our network enables members to see optometrists (OD) and 
ophthalmologists (MD) from over 150,000 in-network points of eye care access.1  

Our commitment to provider choice and access continues to be one of our key initiatives.  
This enhancement will provide high interest providers as in-network options for your 
members.

These additions are reflected in our network directory at davisvision.com/locator.  
Not all locations are available immediately – locations will be added throughout 2024. 

1. Versant Health Internal Points of Access Report for Q4, Compiled November 2023.
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